
NT DOR-0- M ATIC G REENDALE 

Automatic Door Systems 

May 7 , 1997 

Mr. Michael Farley 
BRR Program Assistant 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
4041 North Richards Street 
Milwaukee, WI 53212 

re: Reported Contamination 
6800 Industrial Loop 
Greendale, WI 53129 

Dear Mr. Farley: 

Further to my letter to you of May 1,1997, and in response to your 
March 17, 1997 letter, we have hired as our environmental 
consultant: 

Huff & Huff, Inc. 
512 West Burlington - Suite 100 
LaGrange, IL 60525 
Phone : ( 7 0 8 ) 5 7 9 - 5 9 4 0 
Fax: (708) 579-3526 

I have furnished them a copy of your March 17, 1997 letter to guide 
them in handling this matter . 

GREENDALE 

cc: James Huff 

A Newmon Tonks Company 
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